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Britannia Community Primary School     

 29th April - Summer Term  

Important contacts: 

Headteacher  

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

Bursar 

bursar@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

DSL-  (safeguarding issues) 

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

c.nuttall@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

s.connolly@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

katie.isherwood@britannia.lancs.sc

h.uk 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Reception   -   Noah 

Year 1          -   Evelyn 

Year 2          -   Brooke 

Year 3          -   Sebastian 

Year 4          -   Ella 

Year 5          -   Kaeden 

Year 6          -   Evie 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

What a beautiful end to the week it has been – the sun is shining once again!  Hopefully this will 

continue over the Bank Holiday weekend. 

Thank you to all those parents who attended our Centurytech webinar this week.  We hope that you 

found it useful and informative.  If you were unable to attend, please do not worry and keep an eye 

out on our website for the recordings. 

We would like to announce that Mrs Isherwood has been successful in her appointment as Deputy 

Head at St John’s Stonefold CE Primary, Accrington. 

We are sure that you will join us in congratulating her on her appointment.  She will be leaving us at 

the end of the academic year to take up her new position in September.   

Please remember that school is closed on Monday next week for May Day and on Thursday 5th May 

as school is being used as a Polling Station in the Local Elections. 

Wishing everyone a lovely long weekend. 

 

Mrs Longstaff  

Headteacher     
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Well done to our April Gold Book Winners 

  

   RECEPTION   - POPPY 

   YEAR 1   - AMELIA 

   YEAR 2   - KAMDEN 

   YEAR 3   - FREYA - FEBRUARY 

JACOB – MARCH 

AVA - APRIL 

   YEAR 4   - LOUIS 

   YEAR 5   - KINSEY  

   YEAR 6   - LILLIE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  
Clubs Next Week 

 

Wednesday – Young Voices Club, Football Club, Abigail’s Trails 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Year 3 who were who are our attendance winners again this week!  

     Reception - 94% 

     Year 1  - 97.1% 

     Year 2  - 99.2% 

     Year 3  - 100% 

     Year 4  - 97.7% 

     Year 5  - 97.5% 

     Year 6  - 92.9% 

 (LCC target attendance is 97%) 

 

 

Dates for The Diary 

2nd May   - May Day – School closed 

4th May   - Reception Pet Day 

5th May   - Inset Day – School closed 

6th May   - Zoolab Visit – Reception/Year 5 

9th – 12th May   - SATs Week 

23rd May   - PTFA Meeting – 9.00 a.m. 

24th May   - Welcome Meeting – New Reception Children 

26th May   - Young Voices 

27th May   - PTFA Non-Uniform Day – Chocolate 

30th May – 6th June  - School closed  

7th May   - School re-opens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


